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June 28, 2023 
 
 
 
Subject: Residential Roofing Price Increase 
 
Dear Owens Corning Residential Roofing Customer: 
 
Owens Corning Sales, LLC is announcing a price increase of 5 to 8 percent on all 
shingle and Owens Corning branded roofing accessory products, along with the 
RhinoRoof® & Titanium® branded products, effective August 1, 2023. 
 
This increase will apply to all shipments on or after August 1, 2023, regardless of order 
entry date.  As this date approaches, we will communicate specific increase amounts 
by product. 
 
Thank you for your business and continued support of Owens Corning.  Please contact 
your Area Sales Manager with any questions.  
 
Regards, 
 
 

               
Custer Livermore         
VP, Sales 


